
Concert Letter 1  

 

Dear 2nd Grade Parent/Guardian, 

 

This year, second graders will be performing a grade level concert titled The Sound 

of Moo-sic! The program features a variety of songs and activities that demonstrate 

the learning that is happening in the music classroom and centered around a farm theme.  

The evening will be filled with singing, playing instruments, and dancing!  

 

Our goal is to hold performances on Thursday, March 5 in the Bennett 
Gym.  There will be two performances, the first at 2:30 p.m. and the second 
at 6:30 p.m.   

 

All students are expected to participate in the performance. Please notify Ms. 
Hallenbeck in writing if your child will not be able to perform in any/all of 
the performances. Your communication is helpful because careful consideration is 

used when assigning a variety of roles for each class and the preparations take place over 

several weeks.  2nd graders will have the opportunity to sign up for a variety concert jobs 

(including solo singing, instrument playing, speaker and dancing). 

 

Students need the following performance attire: 

• Solid color t-shirt or plaid button-down shirt (no graphics please) 

• Denim jeans or overalls 

• Bandana (optional) 

 

Please have your child’s attire ready by Tuesday, March 3rd.  They will need to bring 

their attire to school on March 5th for the afternoon dress rehearsal for Bennett peers and 

staff. 

 

Mark your calendars! We look forward to performing for you! 

 

  
 

Musically Yours, 

Ms. Nicole Hallenbeck 

488-4773 

nhallenb@psdschools.org 
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